
	

Kingborough Helping Hands’ 

Sharing Tree 
On Friday 1st December, the Kingborough Helping Hands’ Sharing 
Tree will be officially opened in Channel Court outside the 
Woolworths Supermarket.  This is the inaugural Sharing Tree for 
the Kingborough Community and our grade 4 students have been 
instrumental in making this initiative happen for our community. 

It would be fantastic to have our school community support this 
very worthwhile project. Kingborough Helping Hands are on the 
look out for gifts and vouchers that can be given to others during 
the festive season. 

During the season of Advent, we can easily support this worthy 
cause - instead of a family take away dinner, buying a special 
treat, spending money on a coffee/ice cream or having money for 
the canteen, we can use that money to buy a voucher which can 
then be left at the Sharing Tree outside Woolies in Channel 
Court. 

In our classrooms, we are also going to have a donation jar that 
children can donate money to.  Then during Week 10 each class 
will  buy vouchers with the money that they raise.   

What a wonderful opportunity for us during Advent to teach our 
children the value of thinking of others, sharing with others and 
giving to others.  

Thank you for supporting this Outreach project, 

Andrea Watt 

Head of Student Learning 


